Emergency
Management

EVACUATION ALERT
REMOVED

Date: September 15, 2022

Time: 4:00 p.m.

The Regional District of Central Kootenay has been advised that the potential for imminent danger of wildfire to
the life and property of persons, resident or present in the communities of Johnsons Landing and Birchdale in
Electoral Area ‘D’, British Columbia, has diminished at this time.

The Evacuation Alert has, therefore, been REMOVED for all properties.

In the event that conditions change Evacuation Alerts or Orders may be re-issued and the evacuation process will
re-commence.
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For more information: EOCinfo@rdck.bc.ca | 250.352-7701
or visit rdck.ca/EOCinfo




